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 Patrick Hayes OBJ2016/2386/P 17/06/2016  10:58:22 Dear Camden Planning,

I am rather concerned the proposed works will affect my property in the following ways: 

• The excavation required to create a replacement 2-storey rear extension at basement and ground 

floor levels will structurally affect my property as it did in 2006 when we were unable sell after the 

subsidence caused by works (tree removal) at 40 Arkwright road.  

This is a Conservation area and these works will have a negative impact affecting our views and those 

of other properties in the vicinity.

Flat 2,

1 Lindfield 
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